
SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT 

of the City of Middletown 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT NOTICE OF FILING OF AUDIT  Pursuant to the provisions of 

Section 7-394 of the General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the audit of the 

South Fire District for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021, is on file at the South 

Fire District at 445 Randolph Road, Middletown, CT and is available for public 

inspection on our website at southfiredistrict.com. 

Deborah Kleckowski, Chairwoman 

South Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners 

Dated: February 3, 2022 
Posted: February 8, 2022 


